a
Portlan Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

Maine|
Re: Final review of Plat for PB approved 31 Fore St (new 4
unit)
1 message
William Clark <wbc@portlandmaine.gov> Tue, May 17, 2016 at 8:35 AM

To: Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: "Margolis-Pineo, David" <dmp@portlandmaine.gov>, "West-Chuhta, Danielle"
<dwchuhta@portlandmaine.gov>, "Barhydt, Barbara" <bab@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Jean,

The Subdivision Plat is good and addressed my comments from my review on
1/27/2016.

Thanks,
Bill

On Fri, May 13, 2016 at 5:04 PM, Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Hello all-

This project was approved by the PB on March 22 (approval letter attached) and
they are now addressing the conditions of approval.

Re the Subdivision conditions, | would appreciate your review of the attached
plat and condo docs (note that hey will be submitting a stormwater main
agreement too, later)

Re the plat, we are aiming to have it signed by the PB on March 24th.

Thankyou
Jean

Jean Fraser, Planner
City of Portland
874 8728
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William Clark, PLS
Senior Project Engineer
DPW Engineering

City of Portland

55 Portland St.
Portland, ME 04101
207 874 8847
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